
ATTENTION CUYLER RESIDENTS 

 

ATTENTION CUYLER RESIDENTS: Fall clean-up day 
will be Saturday, October 16, 2021 from 9:00am to 
12:00pm at the town highway garage. There is NO 
COST! 
The town will take up to three truck loads per 
household (max). All material must be sealed in clear 
plastic bags, all metal must be separated. We will take 
stoves, refrigerators (Freon removed), dryers, 
furniture and rugs. Proof of Cuyler residency required. 
No garbage, liquids and recyclable material will be 
accepted. NO TIRES! All loads should be covered when 
transporting. Please contact Lou Anne Randall (607-
842-6695) with any questions.  
EVERYONE WILL HAVE TO UNLOAD THEIR OWN 
VEHICLE TO DUE SAFETY CONCERNS! 
 
Thank you, 
 
The Cuyler Town Board 


